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    Data Alert - Registrar     

 2020-04 
POSTPONED! 

 CCR 2020 Education & Training 
Due to concerns regarding COVID-19 the California Cancer Registry and 

Department of Public Health have made the decision to POSTPONE the upcoming 
CCR 2020 Education & Training dates with Denise Harrison, BS, CTR. 

 

All venues are impacted, and training cancelled for the following scheduled dates: 

• Ventura March 16th 
• Los Angeles, March 18th 
• San Diego, March 20th 
• Rancho Mirage, March 23rd 
• Clovis, March 30th 
• Castro Valley, March 31st 
• Sacramento, April 3rd 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

• HOWEVER, the CCR will be working to determine alternative training dates 
before the end of June 2020. 

• We will update you as soon as possible once a new plan can be formulated. 
 

We thank you for understanding our desire to put public safety first. 
                        3/11/2020 

 
 

 

https://www.ccrcal.org/submit-data/cancer-registrars-hospitals-and-facilities/reporting-by-cancer-registrars/data-alerts/

